
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

4. FARNBOROUGH STREET - TRAFFIC COUNTS AND TRAFFIC CALMING MEASURES 
 
 The Traffic Engineer (Community) reported on an increase in traffic movements in Farnborough Street 

since the construction of Anzac Drive, and advising that traffic calming measures were proposed to 
mitigate the resulting effect on Farnborough Street.  The Board decided: 

 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That budget provision be provided for a moderate restraint in Farnborough Street at Pages 

Road. 
 
 3. That the order of other works with the Aranui LATMS be prioritised when further investigations 

are completed. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


